
We are hiring at the FLC
The FLC Ministry Team Member handles the day-to-day 
operations of the check-in desk area and facility and is 
led by the facility director. This position is customer 
service/community relations driven. The tasks that one 
can expect during a typical day include member and 
guest check in's, membership sales, area setups for 
rentals and reserved areas, general cleaning (all team 
members participate), opening and closing procedures, 
assisting the director with reports, marketing, and gener-
ating programming ideas.
Please email your resume to our director at 
amanda.ramey@fbcgainesville.org. 

End of Year Giving
Thank you for your generous giving as this year comes to 
a close.  All gifts must be received or postmarked by 
12/31/24.  Please note checks sent via USPS, particularly 
those sent directly from the bank are sometimes taking 
4+ weeks to arrive at the church.   When possible, please 
feel encouraged to hand deliver end of year giving to the 
offering basket or church office. Church office hours on 
December 31 will be 8:30 AM-1:00 PM. Thank you!  

Give the Gift of Camp this Christmas
Connect Camp | July 7-11, 2025
Give the gift of Connect Camp this holiday season. If you 
would like to donate a scholarship for 2025 camp, please 
visit our website: www.fbcgainesville.org/give and in the 
drop down choose Connect Camp Scholarship 2025. 

December 29 Combined Worship Service
11:00 AM | Sanctuary Worship Service
Optional Adult Sunday School. We will not have 
Children’s or Youth Sunday this Sunday. We will not 
have an 8:45 AM service on December 29.

Wednesday Night Activities
January 15 | 5:00 PM
Mark your calendars! Wednesday night dinner, bible 
study, children and youth activities will return on 
January 15.

Women’s Tuesday Morning Bible Study
January 7 | 10:00 AM |FLC Gathering Room
Women’s Bible Study will return on January 7. We will 
begin a study of Esther by Kelly Minter. If you would 
like to join, please email Lynn Fletcher.
mlfletcher27@gmail.com

Women’s Wednesday Morning Bible Study
January 8 | 10:00 AM |FLC Gathering Room
Women’s Bible Study will return on January 8. We will 
begin a study of Esther by Kelly Minter. If you would 
like to join, please email Nancy Fields.
nsfields@gmail.com

UPCOMING EVENTS



5:30 PM
Sanctuary


